
NCC-041624-19 inspection report for Marriott close/Inham road 
 
 
Dear Requester, 
 
Further to your request for information under the freedom of information act, please see below and 
attached. 
 
We trust this now resolves your enquiry, however should you have any further queries please do not 
hesitate to contact me directly on the details below.  
 
Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR, s and answers on its website, 
under Disclosure logs. (see link) http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-
of-information/disclosure-log/ 
 
You can use the search facility using keywords.  
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints 
and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk .  
Kind Regards 
 
Complaints and Information Team 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
County Hall 
 
Marriott Close  Inham Road 
 
Streets reported on are detailed in the plan below (purple): 
 

 
 
 
Please can you provide the following: 

http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/
mailto:complaints@nottscc.gov.uk


1. Inspection dates for the roads and pavements, both a forcast of the next due date and 
record of the last two completed. 
 
Marriott Close: Next Planned Inspection – June 2020        Two Previous Planned 
Inspections           24/06/2019 and 25/06/2018 
Inham Road: Next Planned Inspection -  Carriageway December 2019      Two Previous 
Planned Inspections (Carriageway)      03/12/2019 and 29/10/2019 
 

2. An electronic copy of both inspection reports for these roads. 
 
Street History Reports attached 
 
 

3. Any details relating to the resurfacing of these roads and pavements, have they been 
allocated dates for them or do they have one identifies in the reports? 
 

                Inham Road is on our list of Candidate sites for future structural maintenance/resurfacing 
work. Not currently in a works programme. 
                Marriott Close is not currently on our list of sites to be considered for structural 
maintenance/resurfacing work. 
 
                 
 
 
FOIR Inham road and Marriott Close 
To Notts council, 
Freedom of information request. 
Good morning, i would like to request information on the following two roads please: 
Marriott Close 
Inham Road 
In particular the area of ng94jb. 
Please can you provide the following: 
1. Inspection dates for the roads and pavements, both a forcast of the next due date and record of 
the last two completed. 
2. An electronic copy of both inspection reports for these roads. 
3. Any details relating to the resurfacing of these roads and pavements, have they been allocated 
dates for them or do they have one identifies in the reports? 
Thankyou for your assistance. 
Regards 
 


